


NOTICE REGARDING CLOSURE OF TRADING WINDOW 

Date: 25th April, 2018 

Please note that the Trading window will be closed from 26th April, 2018 to 7th May, 2018 (both 
days inclusive) as per the Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct to regulate, monitor and report 
trading by Insiders, adopted by the Company under the SEBI ( Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015. 

In view of above Employees are requested "not to undertake any trading (including subscribing, 
buying, selling dealing or agreeing to subscribe, buy, sell, deal) in shares of the Company." 

Employees are requested to take note of the above. 

For Nihar Info Global Limited 

wvvi, 
BSN Suryafiara 
Managing Direct 
DIN: 01499145 
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